
Kolar, Loren

111 Winston - Planning Committee Meeting August 11th.

From:                  Vinnie Welsh [
Sent:                  July-22-15 4:47 PM
To:                         Kolar I nrÿ_n
Cc:
Subject:

Hi Loren. This is to confirm that Terri Bocz will be speaking to the committee about this property.
She will represent the Ainslie Wood Westdale Community Association of Resident Homeowners Inc.
(The AWWCA). rve passed your information on to interested residents and to the other community
association the Ainslie Wood Community Association (AWCA).

Thanks for your help.

Vinnie Welsh


